
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

A Note from Charlotte and Catherine:  
 
Welcome back, we hope everyone has 
had a relaxing Easter break.   
 

This term in class we are learning about…  
 
Our topic for this half term is ‘Enchanted Woodland’. We will be learning about 
different changes in the seasons, plants and trees, animals and lots of geography 
too. We hope as the weather is beginning to change we can spend lots of our 
afternoon lessons learning outdoors.  
  

Important Reminders: 
 
Homework- All children in year one are 
now receiving weekly spelling and 
maths homework online via the spelling 
shed website. Children are expected to 
complete their set game 3 times each 
week. Children who do not complete 
their homework at home will join a 
lunchtime club to do so. If you are 
unable to access this at home, please 
sign up to a homework after school 
club.  
Please see your child’s teacher if you 
do not have the log on details.  
 
PE- Please remember that all year one 
children have PE on a Thursday. Full 
PE kit will be needed every week, as 
the weather changes we will be 
completing PE outdoors. Please ensure 
that your child brings appropriate 
footwear.  
 
As we are getting closer to the end of 
the school year it is important that year 
1 children come up to the classroom on 
their own on a morning. We are trying 
hard to encourage children to be 
independent in preparation for year 2 in 
September. 
 
Thank you  
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Phonics Screening: 
As you are aware, children in year 1 
will take part in the phonics screening 
test this term. We are working really 
hard every day to improve children’s 
reading skills and any further practice 
at home will be great for your child. 
Reading your child’s school book, 
newspapers, magazines or labels will 
all help to improve your child’s letter 
and sound recognition and help 
prepare them for their screening. 
 
For any further information on the 
year 1 phonics screening check, we 
will be hosting a parent workshop. 
Please look out for the parent mail 
coming soon with further information.  
 


